
 
 

 

November 13, 2020 

Tracy I. George, MD, Chief Medical Officer 
ARUP Laboratories, Inc. 
500 Chipeta Way 
Salt Lake City, UT  84108 
CLIA #46D0523979 
 
Dear Dr George, 
  
The purpose of this letter is to verify that the laboratory located at the above listed addresses 
have current, valid Certificates of Accreditation. The certificate became effective on 
02/09/2019 and will expire on 02/08/2021. The laboratory director listed for this facility is 
Tracy I. George, MD. 
  
This letter is sent due to the fact that Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) 
certificates are not re-issued for regular certificate changes (i.e. demographics, ownership or 
laboratory director) or misplaced certificates. This letter is proof that the above stated entity 
continues to participate in the CLIA program. You will receive a new certificate from 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) at the time of your next renewal.  
If you have any additional questions, please contact me at 801-965-2531 or e-mail me at 
nheidman@utah.gov. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 Nancy Heidman, MLS (ASCP) 
CLIA Certification and Approval 
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